
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 9, 2024 

Klamath Falls Friends Church 
1918 Oregon Ave. 

Klamath Falls OR 97601 
 

Zoom Link for Sunday: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85381127592?pwd=Z01JTHFXNVdzeTZqTUpwS1dmSFVxZz09 

 

 
 

 

 

• Anyone interested in being a part of the children’s program please plan to stay after 
meeting for worship Sunday February 11th. 

• Meditation will be on February 12th and 26th at 6:00.  
• February 18 @ 9:00 Peace and Social Concerns 
• February 18 @3:00 Rumi Class 
• February 25, Business Meeting 
• Food Pantry Days are February 20 and 27th—please talk to Maureen if you want to 

volunteer 
• March 3 begins a new book group on Thich Nhat Khanh’s Living Buddha Living Christ 
• March 10 we will have a Spirituality and Art Experience led by Sue Graves. 
• Please go to https://www.scymfriends.org/community-news to sign up for the Sierra 

Cascades Yearly Meeting’s newsletter. 
 

What Do Quakers Believe Anyway?  Here are a few people’s ideas. 

https://youtu.be/3H08cyXVYDw?si=Mu_I6yEX1GEpAz1u 

https://youtu.be/YyTP512bEQk?si=WIG299R0NtBANX4X 

Klamath Falls Welcome Corps Needs Your Help 

with Friends 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85381127592?pwd=Z01JTHFXNVdzeTZqTUpwS1dmSFVxZz09
https://www.scymfriends.org/community-news
https://youtu.be/3H08cyXVYDw?si=Mu_I6yEX1GEpAz1u
https://youtu.be/YyTP512bEQk?si=WIG299R0NtBANX4X


Klamath Falls Welcome Corps has sponsored 5 people from Nicaragua. 
These five people have been cleared by the UN Refugee Agency, 
Department of Homeland Security and Defense, FBI, National Terrorism 
Center and other intelligence community partners.   The Welcome Corps 
will guide the people through their first three months in Klamath Falls.  The 
refugees will have jobs and are legally ready to put down roots once they 
get to Klamath Falls.  The money to bring them here has already been 
raised.    What is needed is a lead on a place to live.   The home or 
apartment needs to have three bedrooms, be close to public transportation 
and cost no more than $1300 a month.  If you know of any such housing, 
please contact Sarah Gray at wckfalls@gmail.com or call at 541-539-7574.  
If you would like to give to help with their expenses and adjustments, 
please mail a check of any amount to Sustainable Klamath Welcome 
Corps, 1221 Main Street, Klamath Falls, OR 97601. 
To read more about Klamath Falls Welcome Corps: https://www.heraldandnews.com/news/new-

community-organization-in-klamath-falls-will-help-refugees-settle-in/article_e13d0fd6-72ca-
11ee-ac0b-1baa98e6c1d1.html 

To contact them, email or call Sarah Gray 

541-539-7574 
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